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Allison, Rick

From: SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2011 7:41 AM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: CECIL USX AB35-11D - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400125582) for Noble Energy

Hi Rick, 
 
I forgot to note under item no. 6. that a closed loop system will be utilized by Noble.  Therefore, Noble  concurs with the 
proposed change noted below regarding the omission of closed loop. 
 
I noted that mud disposal will be offsite, with method of land spreading and request this to remain as noted on the subject 
permit. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Susan Miller 
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy Inc. 
1625 Broadway, Suite 2200, Denver, CO 80202 
Direct Line: 303-228-4246 
e-mail: smiller@nobleenergyinc.com 
 
 
 
 
From:        "Allison, Rick" <Rick.Allison@state.co.us> 
To:        <SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com> 
Date:        03/21/2011 11:10 AM 
Subject:        CECIL USX AB35-11D - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400125582) for Noble Energy 

 
 
 
Hi Susan, 
  
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the CECIL USX AB35-11D well location in the NWSW Sec35 

T7N R64W, Weld County, and requests the following clarification to the Form 2A: 
  
1)      Construction:Closed loop drilling has not been checked on the Form 2A.  Closed loop is indicated as a disposal method. 

 However, it is not a disposal method.  Therefore, please approve me changing the Form 2A to indicate that closed loop drilling will 

be used, and to indicate that mud disposal will be offsite – landspreading.  I will delete the disposal comment regarding closed loop. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Form 2A. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Rick Allison, P.G. 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
303-894-2100 ext 5102 
  
 
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
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recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its 
attachments from your system. 
 


